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Dear City Counsel, This is concerning the houseless people. They need a different kind of help from
you, not the kind of help that they are just moving to different place. The addicts need to be in a
rehab program where they need to be accountable and return back to society. The mentally ill people
need help too. Nobody in America should be living on the streets. It is not fair to get a parking ticket
while others block the sidewalks because they live there! As a homeowner I am seriously thinking
about selling my house and moving away from Portland. The filth is everywhere in our once
beautiful city, It is closing in on me! Thank you for your time, Carin
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